
ST. Anthony Chapel (SMA) Re-Opens 

St. Anthony Chapel begins the process of reopening in accord with 
the Archdiocese of Newark “Covid Reopening” directives. The 
Chapel will open every day for private prayer from 11am – 1pm. 
Masks or face coverings must be worn and all visitors must adhere 
to social distancing guidelines. Please note as well that until further 

notice, the restrooms will be closed.  Only a portion of the chapel will 
be available for use.  The remainder will be temporarily closed off. 
 
A very warm welcome to all! 
 


